
Integrated Impact Assessment Statement – Procurement    

This saving will be delivered through a reduction in the gainshare payment due under the Council’s 

contractual agreement with EY.   

As such, there is not anticipated to be any material impact of the proposal on people with protected 

characteristics, those vulnerable to falling into poverty, geographical communities or staff, nor on 

the economy or environment.   
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Service Director: Finance and Procurement  

 

 

 


